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December 2, 2010

Steven Reed

Secretary

Missouri Public Service Commission
P.O. Box 360

Jefferson City, Missouri 65102

RE: 4 CSR 240-4.010 notice

Dear Mr. Reed:

This notice is provided in accordance with the requirements of 4 CSR 240-4.020, et. seq. in regards to a
meeting with Commissioner Kenney and several Staff members on December 1st. A memorandum summary of

the substance of the communications is attached. This meeting was the subject of a previous Notice of
Communication filed in Ameren Missouri’s pending cases.

Sincerely,
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Thomas M. Byrne
Managing Associate General Counsel
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